
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF ONONDAGA 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Preliminary Budget of the Town of Onondaga for 

the fiscal year beginning January 1, 2025 including the proposed highway budget, has been 

completed and filed in the office of the Town Clerk, at the Town Hall located at 5020 Ball Road 

in said Town where it is available for inspection by any interested person between the hours of 

8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Onondaga will 

meet and review said Preliminary Budget and hold a Public Hearing thereon, at the said Town Hall 

at 7:00 p.m. on the 7th day of November, 2024 and that at such hearing any person may be heard 

in favor of or against the Preliminary Budget as compiled, or for or against any item or items 

therein contained. 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the proposed salaries of the following Town 

officers are as follows: 

Supervisor $38,643.00 

Council Members (4 @ $13,597.00) $54,388.00 

Town Clerk $64,208.00 

Highway Superintendent $84,000.00 

Justices (2 @ $33,687.00) $67,374.00 

Receiver of Taxes $47,656.00 

By Order of the Town Board of the Town of Onondaga. 

DATED:  October 28, 2024 
 

s/Janet Hillery, Town Clerk 
Town of Onondaga 


